Villawood North Public School

Bligh Street, Fairfield East 2165

P 9724 1423 F 9728 2296

Email address: villawoodn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Together We Live

Dear Parents/Carers,
To celebrate the end of term students in Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 will be participating in
the school’s annual Easter Hat Parade. We would like to invite parents/carers to join us by

coming and watching this fun event.

During the parade, the children will have the opportunity to showcase the Easter hats that
they have made in class.

We would love for you to join us as we share our creative talents. We hope to see you there!
In addition to this, we would like the students to participate in an Easter Egg hunt. To make this
happen, we are asking each family to donate 1 bag of chocolate eggs to be given to your

child’s teacher.

We thank you for your anticipated support.

Venue School COLA Duration 9.30am-10.15am

- Thursday 6th April, 2023

K-2 Team K. Bentley
Principal



